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• $40 million partnership with KC 
Scholars, MU and the UM System will 
help support 800 students in the 
coming years

• Progress toward our strategic plan 
goals with the help of our SEM group:
• Developing best practices in 

advising
• Utilizing predictive analytics to 

allow us to intervene early
• Establishing the Office of Student 

Employment this August

Student success



Continuous improvement in how we communicate with 
our most critical stakeholders: faculty, staff and students. 
• Monthly meetings with faculty, staff and student leaders
• Regular dinners with student groups
• New, monthly ‘Coffee and Cookies’

event with different vice chancellors
• Our provost is critical to these efforts

Engaging key constituents



Success in enrollment, research 
and philanthropy are thanks to 
the work of the many people 
who focus on engaging with our 
many critical external 
stakeholder groups.

Telling our story



Mizzou’s Nobel Laureate
Dr. George P. Smith

Mark your calendars for 
March 12

Scholarship accolades 

• Professors Shi-Jie Chen, Scott Peck and Johannes 
Schul will be recognized next week in D.C. as new 
fellows in the American Association of the 
Advancement of Science. 

• Professor Gary Stacey and Dean and Vice 
Chancellor Elizabeth Loboa will soon be inducted 
into the National Academy of Inventors.



Thanks to our stakeholders

37%
Increase in 
incoming 
freshmen 

accepted with 
deposits paid

15%
Increase in 
total annual 

giving

29%
Increase in total 
research awards 

received

There is still work to do in many areas, but it’s thanks to the hard work 
of our faculty, staff, students, alumni and supporters that we continue to 
see progress. Here are a few substantial year-over-year increases in 
some key areas:



Christie Terry

Hear from the experts

Jay Sexton


